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December 14, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians of the Elizabeth Forward School District: 

The Elizabeth Forward School District has received a complaint regarding an employee within 
the district. The matter has been turned over to the Elizabeth Township Police Department, and 
a full investigation is underway, 

The employee has been placed on suspension pending the outcome of this investigation. The 
District takes the safety of all students and staff very seriously. These investigations take time 
and we will keep the community informed when new information comes to light. Unfortunately, 
due to confidentiality concerns, we are not at liberty to release any more information at this time. 

Superintendent of Schools 


